
 

 
 

RE: The Annual California Association of Taxidermist (CAT) Art Show March 1st, 2nd & 3rd, 2018. 
 
 

Hello CAT Membership. We missed a lot of you at the Annual CAT Show this year. We 

also know that the weather was difficult for traveling. CAT values your contribution both 

as a competitor and member. It's our sincere hope that you are able to join us at the next 

annual show or at any of the upcoming seminars.  

 

CAT has become one of the largest taxidermy associations in the country due to the 

participation of its members. The fact that they have always given more than expected; 

helping novice, juniors, and experienced taxidermists alike makes it one of the best. Each 

year the association puts on a show as well as seminars for the members to better their 

skills and abilities.  

 

 Annual membership goes from show to show. With your support we will continue to 

grow. Membership applications are available on our web site for your convenience. We 

look forward to seeing you at the 2019 Show on March 7th, 8th & 9th. The location will be 

the same, at the Yolo County Fair Grounds.  

 

If you have any ideas or thoughts on how to make our show better, please let any CAT 

Board Member know. 

 

We appreciate your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at our next event. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Board Members 

California Association of Taxidermists  


